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ADDENDUM #3                                           October 23, 2018 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
 
FROM: RON VENTURELLA, PROCUREMENT MANAGER    
 
SUBJECT:     PARKING MANAGEMENT SERVICE CONTRACT, FY2019 
          
The following changes, revisions, additions, and/or clarifications to the plans and/or specifications 
are hereby made a part of the original documents.  

 
Addendum # 3 

 
 

Please accept the following clarifications for the RFP: 
 

1. A budget is not required with initial proposal submission. The firm that Buncombe 
County intends to award the contracts shall be require to provide a budget. 

 
2. Garage keeper’s insurance is not required, but insurance will be required by the licensee 

as stated in section 9 of both contracts. 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM #3 
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